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LOVE LEARN SHINE 

Shine in the light and love of God 

 

Friday 5 July 2024 

 

Dear Parents 

 

I am pleased to write with this week’s newsletter which will be the penultimate newsletter of the academic year. This 

letter and previous versions can be found in the letters section of our website.  

 

Safeguarding, Welfare & Wellbeing 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Safeguarding and Welfare will always be our very highest priority in helping us achieve our vision of Love Learn Shine. 
We will use this section of the newsletter each week to keep families up to date with a range of key safeguarding and 
welfare information. 
Monthly Online Safety Newsletter  
We are pleased to have published our monthly online 
safety newsletter on our website. In the July edition the 
are many helpful tips and recommendations to help 
families support their children staying safe and making the 
most of the online world.  
 
The full newsletter can be accessed here via the dedicated 
online safety section of our website. We hope you find it 
useful.  

 

 
 

Safe Drop Off & Pick Up 
The safety of all children and adults is of paramount 
importance.  
 
It has been noticed that a small number of families are 
stopping on Belford Road to let their children out of the 
car at drop off.  
 
Please can parents ensure they are safely parked before 
children exit the car. If you need a parking permit for 
Victoria Avenue, please pop to the office who will gladly 
issue one.  

 

 

https://stpeters.ycst.co.uk/letters/
https://stpeters.ycst.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/St.-Peters-Vision-Poster-2.pdf
https://stpeters.ycst.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/Online-Safety-Newsletter-Primary-July-2024.pdf
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Diary Dates                                    
 

The term dates for both 2023-2024 and 2024 -2025 are published on our website and can be accessed here.  Please check 

when planning any holidays or appointments. 

Date Activity Year Group(s) 

May Half Term Holiday 

Tuesday 9 – Thursday 11 July  Harrogate Grammar School Transition 
Days  

Yr 6 children going to HGS in 
September. 

Thursday 11 July  St Aidan’s School Transition Day  Yr 6 children going to St Aidan’s. 
Friday 12 July  Leeds City Museum History Trip Owls and Starlings  
Monday 15 July  End of Year Reports to parents  All classes 
Thursday 18 July 9.30am Leavers Service St Peter’s Church  Al classes and families welcome. All 

children in full school uniform please. 
No PE kit on this day thank you.  

Thursday 18 July 6.00pm – 8.00pm FOSP end of Year Disco All welcome 
Friday 19 July – 2.00pm School closed for end of summer term. All classes 

Summer Holiday 

 

Shine Awards 
 

Early Years and  
Key Stage One  

Year 3/4 Year 5/6 

Wrens 
Elias & Bea 
Kingfishers 
Morgan & Daisy 
Finches 
Harvey & Felix P 
Sparrows 
Summer & Jamie 

Owls 
Adnan & Mia 
Starlings 
Aaradhya & Freddie 

Herons 
Tom & Greta 
Eagles 
All of Year 6 for their performances 
in the production 
Ravens 
Hunter & Tim 

 

Whole School  
 

New PE T-Shirt  
We are pleased to launch a new specialist PE T-Shirt for PE 
days and school sport competitions. Listening to parents 
we have chosen blue rather white and selected a specialist 
fabric most suitable for PE and sport throughout the year. 
These are available from Emblazon and will follow shortly 
at Rawcliffe’s. 
PE Uniform All Phases Reminder 

• St Peter's blue PE round neck t-shirt with logo or 
plain white round neck T-shirt 

• Plain navy short, ‘skort’, jogging bottoms or 
leggings 

• St Peter’s Navy PE hoodie or usual school 
jumper. 

• A completely plain Navy hoodie (no logo, 
pictures or branding) 

• Navy school jumper or cardigan (with or without 
logo) 

• Trainers 

• No Football shirts or shorts please 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Important Diary Dates 

 

https://stpeters.ycst.co.uk/school-information/school-day/
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Curriculum & Extra-Curricular Spotlight  
 

East Barnby Residential  
Children from Year 6 enjoyed a magical three days of 
residential activity at East Barnby last week. They were 
blessed with some glorious weather and had a superb 
time making lasting memories with their friends and staff. 
 
In the beautiful setting of the North Yorkshire coastline 
around Whitby and Sandsend they experienced a host of 
outdoor learning experiences including body boarding, 
canoeing down the river Esk into the harbour at Whitby as 
well as team building activities and even some summer 
sledging on the dry slope. There was also plenty of time to 
work on bed making and spending quality time with their 
friends ahead of the end of term and heading off to their 
new schools in September. 
 
There was of course the tradition of the residential talent 
show on the final evening which was enjoyed by all 
especially the staff who made up the judging panel. 
 
Thank you to all the families who supported their children 
to attend this experience, to the staff team for making this 
experience possible and most importantly to our 
wonderful children for embracing all the challenges and 
representing St Peter’s superbly while they were away. 
Well done and thank you to all. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
For more pictures see the news section of the website.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://stpeters.ycst.co.uk/residential-adventures/
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Saltburn Trip  
Children from the whole of Key Stage One enjoyed a 
fabulous day at Saltburn on Tuesday this week. In History 
they have been learning about holidays in the past in 
particular holidays in Victorian times and compering these 
with present day holidays. 
The children all enjoyed travelling together by coach to 
Saltburn before a walk along the promenade and the pier 
and a study of the funicular railway. They then enjoyed 
some beach challenges including building the highest rock 
tower before lunch. After lunch there was a ride on the 
Saltburn miniature railway to Valley Gardens where they 
all enjoyed an ice cream before heading back on the 
railway to the beach for a traditional paddle and play in 
the sand. 
Thank you to all the adults who accompanied this trip 
especially our wonderful parent volunteers. We hope you 
enjoyed yourselves as much as the children clearly did. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
For more pictures see the news section of the website. 

 

https://stpeters.ycst.co.uk/residential-adventures/
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Leeds City Museum 
Children from Eagles Ravens and Herons have visited 
Leeds City Museum this week as part of their History 
studies. They all had a fantastic time exploring the 
different galleries in the morning and then taking part 
in Ancient Greek Workshops in the afternoon where 
they were able to further their learning by studying 
replica and real artefacts from Ancient Greece. 
The museum is free to enter for any families wishing a 
follow up visit over the holidays. There is more 
information on opening times and the different 
exhibitions here.  

 
For more pictures see the news section of the website. 

 
Crucial Crew 
Children in Year Six had an exciting, informative and 
potentially lifesaving afternoon at Crucial Crew today. 
With the support and assistance of some key partners, 
North Yorkshire Police have been delivering Crucial Crew 
safety workshops to Year 6 pupils across the region for 
over 20 years. 
Children took part in a number of workshop sessions 
throughout the afternoon covering vital personal safety 
and behaviour topics such as road safety, internet safety, 
water safety and how to make an emergency call, and 
much, much more. 
They very much enjoyed the interactive sessions and 
hearing from the experts including staff from North 
Yorkshire Police as well as North Yorkshire Fire and Rescue 
Service. 

 

 

For more pictures see the news section of the website. 
 

Herons Maths  
Herons have been learning all about angles this week. 
They used masking tape and whiteboard pens to mark the 
angles straight onto the tables! It felt very rebellious and 
was thoroughly enjoyed by all! They did a wonderful job 
using protractors and checking each other’s accuracy. 

 

 
 

FOSP News    
 

End of Year Leavers Disco  

 
SAVE THE DATE - 

Thursday 18 July 6.00pm – 8.00pm 
 

FOSP are busy organising their final event of the 
year the end of Year Disco. Everyone is welcome. 
Look out for an invitation flyer in your child’s 
bookbag.  

 

 
 

 

 

https://museumsandgalleries.leeds.gov.uk/leeds-city-museum/
https://stpeters.ycst.co.uk/residential-adventures/
https://stpeters.ycst.co.uk/residential-adventures/
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Community News    
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